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Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian  
   
Date: April 1, 2016 
 
Re: Strategic planning facilitators limited solicitation responses  
 
Following this memo are the responses received to the limited solicitation issued by the 
State Library to select a facilitator to guide the State Library Commission’s strategic 
planning process.   Responses were received from Ned Cooney and Carson Block.  
Commissioners are asked to either select a facilitator or to make recommendations to 
further guide the selection process.  


